
Miller, Debra

From: Mike Thomas [mthomas@uranerz.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 10:56 AM
To: Linton, Ron
Cc: Yu, Irene
Subject: RE: Uranerz ER RAI Responses

That is the one that should contain the ER RAI's. Thanks for the notification.

Mike

Mike Thomas
Environmental, Safety, and Health Manager
Uranerz, Energy Corporation

Fax: 307-265-6904

Mthomasl(iranerz.com

From: Ron Linton [mailto:Ron.Linton@nrc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 8:52 AM
To: Mike Thomas
Cc: Irene Yu
Subject: RE: Uranerz ER RAI Responses

Mike:
I picked up one large box from secretaries station @ 4:00 just after our telecon yesterday. I didn't have a
chance to open it as I was hustling to catch my carpool. I won't have a chance to open it until I get in the office
tomorrow, but it appears to have made it to NRC.
Ron

From: Mike Thomas [mailto:mthomas@uranerz.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 10:06 AM
To: Ron Linton; Irene Yu
Subject: Uranerz ER RAI Responses

Ron and Irene,

Yesterday I mailed out the Uranerz responses to the ER RAI's. You should be receiving one box today or tomorrow that
has all the revisions, requested site forms, and a packet on top. The packet contains two copies of the cover letter for the
responses, cultural resources affidavit for the included site forms, set of index sheets detailing what revisions were made,
and the actual responses to the ER RAI's.

I have also attached the cover letter and the ER RAI responses for your review.

Let me know if you have any questions,

Mike

Mike Thomas
Environmental, Safety, and Health Manager
Uranerz Energy Corporation
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Fax: 307-265-8904
Mthomas~uranerz.com
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